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November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Children In Need 2023. 
 
This year, all children are invited to come dressed up on Friday 17th November for a donation of £1.00 
to Children In Need. Our dressing up theme this year is pyjamas! We also welcome any Pudsey themed 
clothing or appropriate non-uniform Please make sure these clothes are suitable/sensible. 
 
In addition to this, on the Friday morning we will be offering children the opportunity to buy a cupcake 
for an additional £1.00. They will be able to purchase these in their classrooms during the school day. 
 
We look forward to seeing the children dressed up and aim to raise a good amount of money for this 
worthwhile cause. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss Desai (Year 6 Teacher) 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Wade 
Headteacher  
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